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Brief Update 
The organization for the conference in 2012 in St. Gallen has taken first steps: 
 

 Besides the conference chair (Markus Schwaninger) both program chair (David Lane and 
Elke Husemann)and organization chair (Stefan Groesser) have been staffed. 

 The University of St. Gallen has agreed to host the conference. 
 The Tourist Board of St. Gallen has guaranteed an allotment of rooms for 400 

participants, with the local hotels, and assured support of our team in organizing the 
conference. 

 A meeting in St. Gallen, of people from the University and the Tourist Board, with 
Roberta Spencer, for the planning of the conference, is scheduled for September.  
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